
 

 

 

Notes from Bike/Hike Meeting 

April 17, 2012 

 

Present: Tom Kelso, Vice Chair, Judy Hendrixson, Mary Pat Holewinski, Marilyn Jacobson, Dick Patterson, 

Bruce Taylor, Chris Stanford, Rick Colello, Shawn Touhill and Stephanie Mason, Doylestown Township 

Manager.  

 

Parkway Dedication 

Ms. Mason updated everyone that there would be a meeting on April 19 at 2:00pm.  The hope is to have the 

dedication on September 16, 2012 with a Roll ‘n Stroll, food booths, information booths and hopefully be able 

to go to Horsham Road, if that is not possible because Blooming Glen is not finished then we will need to go to 

Bristol Road.   

 

Fund Raising will be needed and will be under way soon. 

 

Neshaminy Greenway Trail DVRPC 

Still waiting on the paperwork from Phase I, the wetlands for Phase II are being mapped. We need to have a 

meeting with representatives from Lenape Valley Soccer, John Schmidt, New Britain Borough and Township 

probably Chalfont and invite them to a meeting to discuss Phase II & III of the plan and getting across Upper 

State Road.  Ms. Mason will coordinate setting up a meeting.   

 

The concern is that the Township did not receive Phase II funding but Buck County did for the Neshaminy 

Greenway but going east not west as it is our intent to go.  Ms. Mason will call Chris Lynn at DVRPC and 

confirm. 

 

DCNR Grant Destination Peace Valley 

The grant application went in, will need to finalize the easements with the County and most likely a wetland 

study will need to be done on a portion but we won’t know anything on that grant application until the fall. 

 

We are going to move forward with the HOP and access to the 202 Parkway with PennDot and hopefully move 

that along, Chris Stanford will set up a meeting.   

 

There was also a discussion perhaps getting bike lanes to go from Lower State all the way to Poole’s Corner. 

 

CMAC & DVRPC  
Becoming available for construction design but you really need a ready to go project.  There is a 20% match; it 

is transit dependent, bicycle lanes.  Mr. Stanford suggested that we hold off on this. 

 

Silhouettes  
Ms. Hendrixson indicated that there is some difficulty with the students completing the silhouettes as they are 

extra credit and none of them have been interested.  We need to find someone else to help supplement. 

 

Kiosks  

There was discussion about having a kiosk at Lower State Road and the Parkway, with signage in an area where 

we could provide information as well.   

 

Being no further business the meeting adjourned at 9:10am. 

 


